
Metro LMSC Annual Meeting 
11-20-2022 

4pm-4:30pm 
Held at Nassau County Pool 

 

Attendees: 

RC Saint-Amour 
Jayne Saint-Amour 
Craig Saint-Amour 
Missy Saint-Amour 
Bob Kolonkowski 
Steve Shtab 
Sharon Snyder 
Mathias Altman-Kurosaki 
David Hirsch 
Drew Kane 
Hailey Cort 
Ron Brawer 
Elliot Silva 
Robert Frawley 
 
 

Meeting Minutes: 

Annual Meeting was held directly after Bill Ross Memorial Swim meeting at Eisenhower Park. 

Discussion started with a review of procedures and policies that we should reinforce aa a result 

of covid. Clubs and members engaged in lively chatter about continued challenges of pool 

closures, limited pool availability hours, membership dips, club organizational changes and 

coaching changes. However, there were lots of questions and excitement over our future and 

additional swim meet opportunities in the LMSC. We then discussed and voted on the Metro 

LMSC 2023 budget. Other LMSC discussions were about new LMSC officer positions and 

opportunities for others to join and volunteer – we’re still looking for a local registrar. In closure 

we all agreed that we are excited to resume normal masters swimming activity, focus on get 

registration numbers back to pre-pandemic levels and to enjoy our sport.   


